
Do you have a GPA average of 3.5 or above? Have you completed more than 9-credit 

hours in the program? Do you have a desire to serve your program, department, and 

community? If you answered, “YES,” to the above, why not become a member of Nu 

Chi, NCCU’s chapter of Chi Sigma Iota (CSI). CSI is the leading counseling honors 

society and carries wide recognition nationally. 

 

If you have all of the above qualities follow the process below:  

1. Send an email to Drs. Scott (levette.scott@nccu.edu) and King 

(kking52@nccu.edu) by February 15, 2020 with an attached letter where you 

indicate (a) your current GPA, (b) the number of hours you have completed in the 

program (excluding credits you are currently enrolled for), and (c) why you want 

to become a member of Nu Chi Chi. 

2. You will receive a letter via email from Drs. Dames or King by February 22, 

2020 indicating whether you have been accepted. This letter will outline in more 

detail the steps you can take to register through CSI’s website. If your application 

is accepted, you will need to register by March, 7, 2020.  

3. In preparation for the April 3, 2020 induction ceremony, send an appropriate 

picture of you by yourself or with supportive family member(s)/significant others 

to Nu Chi Chi Treasurer Moriah McTavish (mmctavis@eagles.nccu.edu) and Dr. 

Scott (levette.scott@nccu.edu). Send this photo by March 14, 2020 for it to 

appear in the induction powerpoint slide show (so make sure it is a good photo!). 

If not sent by March 14th you will have no picture (just a rose).  

4. After we receive notice of your registration from CSI Headquarters, you will 

receive a letter from Caroline Gobble, President of Nu Chi Chi by March 30th.  It 

will contain information about the CSI induction ceremony held on Friday, April 

3rd at 6pm and other chapter information. 

If you have any questions, please contact Drs. Scott or King. 
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